DALTON 11. COBB

ITOWEST TENAS
BUTEDING OF THI SOUTHWEST SULTE Tos
15 N3G MIDEANDD TFXNAS 79701

December 31, 1984

Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division

P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Roy E. Johnson
Re: Tucumcari FNB Well No. 1
P-20-8N-22E
Guadalupe County, NM
Dear Sir:
Mr. 0. H. Berry, One Marienfeld Place, Suite 188, Midland, Texas 79701,
has assumed operations of this well and I am forwarding this information

to him and he will then fill out the forms and return them to you.

Sincerely,

<[ aCts e Gl

Dalton H. Cobb

DHC/jc



STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Torgg\\lfs‘ﬁ‘géYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
(505) 827-5800

December 27, 1984

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Dalton H. Cobb
370 One Marienfeld Place
Midland, Texas 79702

Re: Tucumcari FNB Well No. 1
P-20-8N-22E
Guadalupe County, NM

Dear Mr. Cobb:

A review of the above-referenced well file has indicated
that you are delinquent in filing the appropriate forms in
order for this office to close this file. Enclosed please
find our Sundry Notice form, Sundry Data Sheet, and our
completion form. We will need these forms completely
filled out before we can release your bond on this well and
we anticipate your immediate attention on this matter.

If you have any questions concerning this, please contact
me at this office.

Sincerely,

@g//éM

ROY E. JOHNSON
Senior Petroleum Geologist

REJ/dp

Encs.



